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Notice of Press Conference

On Tuesday 21 November 2017 at 11.00 in the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, a press
conference will take place to announce two exhibitions that, from Spring 2018, will take place simultaneously in
the Vatican Museums and the Forbidden City in Beijing, China.

A second press conference to present the events will take place in the Diaoyutai State Guesthouse in Beijing on
27 November 2017.

The panel will be composed of:

- Barbara Jatta, director of the Vatican Museums;

- Msgr. Paolo Nicolini, delegate for the Administrative-Management sectors of the Vatican Museums;

- Fr. Nicola Mapelli, curator of the Anima Mundi Museum of the Vatican Museums;

- Jiancheng Zhu, secretary general of the China Culture Investment Fund;

- Maestro Zhang Yan.


